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PROGRAM DETAILS - GLOBAL OVERVIEW  
 
"Seeds for the Future" is Huawei's flagship CSR program designed to develop local ICT talent and 
enhance the transfer of knowledge. Currently, the expenditure on this initiative is the highest across the 
company, and the investments will continue over the long term. The program has been implemented in 
over 30 countries around the world, more than 10,000 students taking part in it.  

 
PROGRAM DETAILS – LOCAL OVERVIEW 

 
Huawei has become a supporter of the Romanian senior education by customizing the educational 
program to inspire the new generation of ICT talents. By launching Seeds for the Future program, 
Huawei wishes to offer students both a unique intercultural experience, but also access to the Huawei 
world. 
  
PROGRAM OBJECTIVES: Improve ICT education, helping bridge the gap between what is learned in IT 
education and what is necessary in the industry, and develop a pool of local ICT talents:  

 
The opportunity to work and learn in a world leading ICT company  
Gain knowledge about the latest innovative technologies & industry trends  
Explore several big cities in China, gain cross cultural and international experience  

 
INTERNSHIP PROGRAM IN 2015 
 

10 internships during July – September  
The most proactive and dedicated 8 interns will attend a 2 weeks training session in China, as part of 

our international internship program  
Apply by sending your CV at cobzaru.mihaela.anca@huawei.com until 10th of May 

 



THE PROGRAM’S FIRST STEPS IN 2014  

 
In 2014, “Developing talents of tomorrow” was the first step of the “Seeds for the Future” plan, in which 
a group of Romanian Students enjoyed the beauty of China, as well as the brilliant world of ITC, last 
Autumn.  
 
The program in 2014: 2 weeks in China, 8 students from 6 universities throughout the country. 
 
The program has had the support of both Ministry of Education and The Ministry of Communication and 
Information Technology, both agreeing to be the official sponsors for this project. 


